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Project Goals

1. Increase reliability of water service by replacing water mains that have a high number of breaks. 23 breaks have
occurred in this area since 2008.
2. Reduce inconvenience to customers and disruption to traffic in this heavily traveled area.

Project Description

The project involves the replacement of 6,150 linear feet of water main on North Clinton Street between Grove Street
and Coldwater Road, on Edgewood Avenue from North Clinton to Lima Road, and on Lima Road between Edgewood
Avenue and North Clinton and the reconnection of water service lines for homes and businesses.

Project Time Line

Spring 2019 — Project design
May 2019 — Receive construction bids
3" and 4™ Quarter of 2019 — Construction Activities

Estimated Project Cost

$900,000

Project Design Manager Construction Manager

Austyn Smedberg Pat Dooley
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